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Dear USQRA Community, 

 

The USQRA Board met in special session to discuss the potential impact of COVID-19, 

also known as the Coronavirus, on our National Championship Tournament. It is our 

opinion that at this time Nationals should progress as scheduled. However, if any team or 

players feel unable or unwilling to travel, you may withdraw from nationals without any 

league sanctions being levied upon you. If your team will be withdrawing from 

Nationals, we request notice be given to the Commissioner as soon as possible.  

 

If any players are immunocompromised we would strongly encourage you to not travel at 

this time. Additionally, if you are experiencing any symptoms consistent with COVID-19 

we strongly encourage you to seek immediate medical attention and to not attend 

Nationals. 

 

We will continue to monitor reports and reserve the right to take any actions necessary to 

protect the USQRA community. This could include cancelling Nationals or informing 

teams from where an active outbreak of COVID-19 has occurred that they may not 

participate. We hope to not need to take these actions, but they will remain on the table. 

Please feel free to reach out with any questions or comments and we hope to see you in a 

few weeks. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eric Ingram 

President, United States Quad Rugby Association 

 

 


